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 Dates to 

begin project 

Approximate 
Hatch Date 

Return 
Equipment 

$15.00 per 
incubator/turner 

$10.00 
for 18 
eggs 

Total 
enclosed 

February 04 February 25 
Mar 03-
Mar 06   

 
 

  

April 01   April 23 
April 28-
April 30 

 
 

  

Students learn how the life cycle works by incubating and hatching eggs. This 21-day project can be 
incorporated into science, language arts, and math curriculums. The fee is $25.00 per unit which 
includes an air-forced incubator, auto-turner and eggs.  Instructors also receive teacher's guide and 
attend an orientation session, if desired.  Reservations are processed on a first come, first served 

basis. The reservation is not processed until payment is received. 

*Please indicate if you DO NOT want to use an automatic turner:   ________________________________ 

 

Teacher’s Name:   __________________________________________No. of Students: ____________ 

 

School Name:________ ____________________________________     Grade(s) ___________________ 

 

Address where you want to receive mail:_________________________________________________ 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone # (school):________________________________  (home):_______________________________ 

 

Fax #:_________________________  e-mail:__________________________________________________ 

 

Is this your first time to use the program (circle one):   YES  NO 
 

An order form must be completed for EACH CLASSROOM TEACHER using 

equipment and/or ordering eggs.  You may copy this form. 

Make checks payable to OSU Extension, Tulsa County 

Attn: Chick Embryo Project 

4116 E. 15th Street, Tulsa, OK  74112 

                   For questions or other information, call 746-3709 
*Due to demand and limited resources, we are no longer able to provide more than two 
incubators to one school during the March  project.  However, at this time, we are able to 
accommodate more than two incubators at one school during the February project. We’re 
sorry for any inconvenience, but this ensures that all schools in Tulsa County have an 
opportunity to participate in this project. 


